From: Adam Khail <adam.khail@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2019 10:28 AM
To: Debra Tulloch; Sharon Griffith; Molly Stevenson

Subject: Documents for Petition of Rezoning for 3435 Bemiss
Knights Academy

Rd.

Attachments: IMG 0078.jpg; IMG 0076.jpg; IMG 0070.Jjpg;

IMG 0068.Jjpg;

IMG 8386.JPG; IMG 8391.JPG; IMG 8389.JPG; IMG 0075.jpg;

Examples of Airsoft Weapons - Airsoft Players & Airsoft Field
Locations.pdf; demand-the-denial-for-rezoning-and-variances-at-3435-
bemiss-knights-academy-rd. Updated 06-04-19.pdf; demand-the-
denial-for-rezoning-and-variances—-at-3435-bemiss-knights-academy-
rd. Updated 06-04-19 - Signatures from residents in communities
surrounding Crestwood Subdivision and Freedom Park Area.pdf

Good morning,

This email and attached documents are in reference to the rezoning
request (#REZ-2019-08) am

sending you all the attached photos of Crestwood Subdivision's
Farmers Way street to provide a

visual of the peace and tranquility of our community as well as some
photos of how very close

the home and open spaces of 3435 Bemiss Knights Academy are to our
homes and property. You

will see that not every home has a privacy fence and therefore would
have almost no barrier.

The attached PDF document shows what these facilities look like, the
sheer amount of people

who could be on a property at one time (100-150 as stated by Joshua
Knudson during the Greater

Lowndes Planning Commission meeting), how they are dressed (Full
Military Gear), and what

the weapons they play with look like (exact replicas of real assault
rifles and pistols).

I have also attached and updated Crestwood Online Petition as well
as an additional petition for

homeowners and residents of the surrounding communities.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional
information.

Thank You,

Adam Khail
Owner/Resident of Crestwood Subdivision



